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Foundation Home Learning 

10th – 14th December 2018  

MERRY CHRISTMAS 

WOW! What a week! The children have been absolutely amazing as we have had many 

celebrations and changes to our usual timetable.  On Thursday, the children sang to parents and 

families and we could not have been prouder of them – their first show in front of so many 

people.   

 

On Wednesday 19th December we are having a Foundation Christmas party led by Mrs Hunter 

including dancing, games and of course a little party food.  Instead of kindly asking for party 

food donations, please may we ask for a donation of £1 so that we can provide the food 

ourselves.  Due to allergies, we need to purchase food so that all children can be safe and enjoy 

everything on offer.  Please put this in an envelope and hand in when you can, thank you very 

much! 

Home Learning:  

 Please have a lovely Christmas weekend with friends and families – if you would like to 

share anything please do so on Tapestry. 

Monday 17th December – Carols Around the Tree – 6.30pm 

Wednesday 19th December – Foundation Christmas party in the morning and Wishes Around the 

Tree – 1.20 PM 

Thursday 20th December – Last day of term     

 

 


